
NOTIFICATION OF SEWER INVESTIGATION WORK 

Beginning June 9th 2025, representatives from Duke’s Root Control, Inc. will be working in the Borough 
for the purpose of evaluating the condition of the sanitary sewer system. The work is expected to be 
completed by June 20th . This work will be performed within Basin 2 as shown in the map below. 

This method of testing requires representatives from Duke’s Root Control, Inc. to access manholes 
located within the Right-of-Way and/or utility easements, including those on private property but within 
the utility easement. In addition to access to the property, Duke’s may also require the temporary use of 
your driveway, as it may aid in the optimal position of their camera truck and equipment. Per manhole, 
the inspection and installation processes should last less than 45 minutes, does not impact any 
operation of the sewer and there will be no disruption of service at any point. Your cooperation is 
greatly appreciated. All Duke’s representatives will have identification badges and will be wearing 
company uniforms at all times. 

Please feel free to contact Duke’s Root Control, Inc. at 800-477-6687 or the Borough at 973-543-7030. 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER RECLAMATION FACILITY 

 Office of the Superintendent 
 35 Ironia Rd. Mendham, NJ 07945 
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